
Candidate Information 
The Council of Bishops and General Board Meetings and The Christian Education Congress 

June 22-28, 2014 
 
We regret to inform you that due to space limitations at the Sheraton Music City there will be 
no booth exhibitions for candidates. 
 
There will be a Candidates Promenade where one (1) “pop up” style banner will be allowed in a 
dimension of approximately twenty-eight to thirty-six inches (28” - 36”) wide – the standard, 
average sizes.  There will be no fee for this courtesy.  We will enforce the following: 
 

1. Space will be given on a first come, first accommodated procedure.  You may put your 
name in the cue by forwarding your request to 13thDistrict@13thame.com.  We should 
have space for a minimum of 30 banners.  Once the area is saturated, we will have to 
close the display offer.  No independently/randomly placed banners will be permitted 
around the hotel. 

2. Banners will be placed at the discretion of the 13th Episcopal District, and all candidates 
will be expected to respect the protocol. 

3. Multiple banners and oversized banners will not be allowed. 
4. In addition, we are planning an area where brochures may be made available on a 

limited basis (and replenished as needed.) 
5. Candidate (and supporters) will not be permitted to gather in front of the banners as 

they will be located in a high volume traffic area.  
6. Banners will not be put on display before 8 a.m. on Monday, June 23.  All banners must 

be removed by 3 p.m. on Saturday, June 28. 
7. Once you have registered your interest in participating, more details will be sent. 
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